
 

Vienna, 18 May 2011 / KoM 

 
 

European Open 
Men’s 19 

4 to 8 July 2011 in Gothenburg/SWE 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

N O M I N A T I O N     O F     Y O U N G     R E F E R E E S 
 
 

To the National Federations of: 
AUT / BIH / DEN / HUN / ISR / ITA / POR / ROU / SCO / SLO / SRB / SWE 
 
Dear Handball Friends, 
 
Below you can find the YR-nominations for this year’s European Open tournament for Men’s 
19 to be held in Gothenburg/SWE between 4 and 8 July 2011:  
 
 
AUT Florian Hofer / Andreas Smidhuber POR Daniel Freitas / Cesar Carvalho 
BIH Igor Ranilovic / Aleksandar Vrhovac ROU Vasile Costin / Marian Vicea 
DEN Jakob Hansen / Thomas Nielsen SCO Allan Stokes / Brian Barlett 
HUN Krisztian Hegli / Adam Kronavetter SLO Tomislav Pajic / Benjamin Palic  
ISR Matan Lindenbaum / Dor Laron SRB Marko Sekulic / Vladimir Jovandic 
ITA Luca Verardi / Simone Zendali SWE Christoffer Möller / Kaspar Sjöberg 

 
    
 
We kindly ask you to confirm this nomination to the EHF Office (Mario Kovacic / � 
kovacic@eurohandball.com ; ℡ +43-1-80151/141 ; � +43-1-80151/149) as soon as 
possible and by Friday, 10 June 2011 at the latest. 
 
The referees will be accommodated in Hotel “Gothia” Towers (http://www.gothiatowers.com), 
within a comfortable walking distance to the playing halls. Please also find the nomination of 
the Delegates attached. 
 
A group of EHF handball experts will be also present in Gothenburg in order to cover the field 
of teaching and observing the EHF Young Referees. 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 
When making travel arrangements for your referee couple, take the following into 
consideration: 
  
Arrival (hotel):  Sunday, 3 July 2011 (until 17:00 hrs. at the latest) 
Departure:   Saturday, 9 July 2011 (from morning onwards) 
 
 
Please provide the local organiser (� malin@partillecup.com) as well as the EHF (� 
kovacic@eurohandball.com) with a copy of the final travel schedule as soon as possible and 
by Friday, 10 June at the latest. 
 
We would like to point out to you that the detailed travel schedule is of high importance 
because the local organiser needs to arrange airport terminal pick-up / drop-off. 
 
The travel expenses as well as eventual visa costs must be paid by the national 
federation or the referees themselves. However, it is the idea of the EHF that the 
referees are able to travel together with the national delegation of their respective 
country participating in the 2011 M19 EO Championship. 
 
The EHF will bear the cost of accommodation for the nominated referee couples (in double 
room) including full board and the cost of the course.  
 
In order to meet the deadline set by the official EHF-partner adidas, the attached size sheet 
must be filled in and returned to (� kovacic@eurohandball.com or � +43-1-80151/149) by 
Friday, 10 June 2011 at the latest. 
 
If you should have any questions please do not hesitate to contact the EHF Office. Please 
address all questions concerning the tournament itself (playing schedule/system etc.) to:  
� simion@eurohandball.com or to � kovacic@eurohandball.com. 
 
We are looking forward to hearing from you as soon as possible following the deadlines 
mentioned above. 
 
Thanking you in advance for your attention and co-operation, we remain with our best 
regards, 
 
 

EUROPEAN HANDBALL FEDERATION 
 
 

Mario Kovacic 
BU Competitions 

 
 
 

Encl.:  Adidas Size Sheet 
 
Copy:  ExeC, CC, MC 

 


